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HIRSCH ENTERPRISES, INC.

324 Broadway 314-335-5511
Cape Girardeau, Missouri 63701

November 21, 1979

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein

8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, Kansas 66204
Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to confirm that your report of reception of
RADIO STATION KGIR, on September 7, 1979, at 12:00 A.M.
CST, on 960 KHz, was accurate.

KFVS changed call letters to KGIR on June 1, 1979.

Thank you fof your interest.

Very truly yours,
KGIR Radio
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(Mrs.) Doris C. Dohogne
Manager '
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Glreat In Radio since 1925

5000 watts day 500 watts night



